
 

Library Monitors for 2020 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

	  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

This year we had an amazing response from students who were interested in becoming 

library monitors for 2020.  Over 40 applications were received! Thank you to everyone who 

applied to become a library monitor.  The students who were selected to be Library 

Monitors for 2020 are: 

Cameron S (S3M)   Hannah G (S3M)   Abbey H (S3W) 

Cailie T (S3K)   Shelbee K (S3MK)   Tyler B (S3B) 

Dylan A (S3B)   Micah C (S3B)   Emily S (S3B) 

Tahlie W (S3B) 
 

Library Monitors will receive their badges and be inducted at our school assembly held on 

Monday 23, March 2020 together with our SRC Representatives for 2020. 

 
 

Premiers Reading Challenge 2020 – 
Online Reading Logs now open! 
 
The Premiers Reading Challenge (‘PRC’) has 

officially started for 2020.  Students are now able to 

enter books they read on their personal reading logs 

up until Friday, 28th August 2020.  To access their 

personal reading log students, need to go to the 

PRC website found at: 

 

https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html 

  

Students then click Logon and use their school 

computer log in details to access their personal reading log. Students will be able to find  

 



 

PRC books on the bookshelves that face the Smartboard in the library.  Books are 

organised into K-2 Challenge books, 3-4 Challenge books, 5-6 Challenge Books and 7-9 

Challenge Books. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

Library Laughs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Q: How do snails make important calls? A: On 

 shellphones!  

Q:  Why is the snail the strongest animal? A: Because he 

 carries a house on his back! 

Q: What do you call a snail on a ship? A: A snailor! 

 

Keep on reading!   

Miss Harris 


